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April 3, 2020 
 
Dear NDMA Family, please note the following: 

1. Meals. Please note that we plan to begin delivering salads next week with 
some of the meals. Of course, this depends on whether our food suppliers 
can deliver the food items we have ordered. For example, they were not 
able to deliver the quantity of dairy products we requested this week. Of 
course, we will modify our menu based on the supply. We have also ordered 
microwavable containers so we can send home some hot food items that 
can be warmed up in the microwave. This will begin the week of April 14th. 
 

2. Reuse of Distance Learning Bags. As mentioned yesterday, please be 
prepared to have the Distance Learning bag we sent to you this week 
available for the Courier to pick up on Monday when they drop off a new 
bag of Distance Learning materials. You may place library books and/or 
student work that you would like your child’s Teacher to review. Even if you 
don’t have anything to put in the bag, we would like to reuse it for a future 
delivery to your family. 

 
3. Technology. If you don’t have internet, please note that a generous donor 

has stepped up to provide an ATT internet “hot spot” for a limited number 
of families who do NOT currently have internet access. This will provide 
internet connectivity for your household for April and May at no cost to your 
family. Please contact me if you are interested in finding out if you are 
eligible. (dave.conrad@newdiscoveries.org)  
 

4. Beginning next week, I will NOT provide daily Family Letters. I will, however, 
reach out to you once or twice each week. In the interim, please contact me 
or someone in our office if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Dave Conrad 

1000 Fifth Avenue SE, Hutchinson, Minnesota  55350 320-234-6362, phone 
www.newdiscoveries.org     320-234-6300, fax 
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